
Fwd: Marching Band Today

Dr. Peggy Buffington <peggyb@hobart.k12.in.us>
Sat 10/2/2021 6:29 PM
To:  All Employees <AllEmployees@hobart.k12.in.us>; Board of School Trustees <SchoolBoard@hobart.k12.in.us>

Way to go! #BrickiePride


Thank you! 

Peggy Buffington, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
School City of Hobart  

Home of the Brickies!

http://www.hobart.k12.in.us 

Begin forwarded message:


From: Lauren Teykl <teyklclass@hobart.k12.in.us>

Date: October 2, 2021 at 5:44:00 PM CDT

To: "Dr. Peggy Buffington" <peggyb@hobart.k12.in.us>

Subject: Marching Band Today


Hi Dr. Buffington,
The Pride of Hobart Marching Band earned a GOLD rating at ISSMA festival contest today! Our students have been
working hard since August, and we are thrilled with their performance today! Attached are some pictures from the
contest, along with a full group shot.
Have a great day,
Lauren Teykl and Brandon Dinkins






